Senthil Anand Subbanan
321 Parker Place

Oswego, IL 60543

(781) 608.7296

Sep 01, 2018

To
Whom it may concern,

City of Naperville.

I am pleased to hear that Ms. Selvei is planning on expanding her services to the
Naperville community. I strongly support to open KLA Schools in Naperville, as I have
seen my daughter, Kavea who attended KLA Schools of Plainfield from 2013-2016, start

her elementary school with utmost confidence.

Early education helps the children to have improved social skills, improved
confidence, helps with special education needs and enhanced attention spans. The
programs offered at KLLA Schools of Plainfield played a vital role in preparing my daughter
for Kindergarten, develop both academically and socially, thus laying a strong foundation

for her educational journey.

I highly recommend KLA Schools as they do what they say they do and maintain
integrity.

Should you have any questions, please contact me.

Sincerelx,

Senthil Anand Subbanan



